From: webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk <webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 10 September 2021 07:43

To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk>

Subject: 212199 - Planning application comment was submitted

This message originated from outside of Herefordshire Council or Hoople. Please do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

The following is a comment on application P212199/F by 'Fiona Mynors'

Nature of feedback: submitting_a_general_comment

Comment:

While not wishing to oppose a business project, there are concerns about the
increase in traffic and the dreadful state of our roads which will be
exacerbated by additional vehicles. Roads approaching this proposed
development are narrow with few passing places, deep ruts each side of the
carriageway and countless pot holes. If permission is granted, it is essential
that consideration is given to improving the roads from St WeonArds village to
this site. It would also be helpful if the contractors were instructed to drive
SLOWLY with due care to and from the site, in view of local inhabitants,
animals and cyclists.

Attachment:
Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Fiona
Last name: Mynors

Postcode: HR28QB
Address: The Dower House, Treago

Infrastructure from Section 106 to consider:
Link Id:

https:/www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning services/planning ap
plication search/details?id=212199

Form reference:; 778724



